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Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

20th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back! I hope that you have all had a super Easter break. I know from speaking to the 

children that lots of you have been away and had some super days out. It has been great to see 

the weather improve this week and a pleasure to see the children enjoying using the school field 

at break and lunch times. 

 

We have quite a busy half term ahead with year six SATs tests, Year 3/4 are going swimming and 

our Coronation celebrations.   

 

May Bank Holiday Dates  

This term there are two bank holiday days, where the school will be closed. The early May bank 

holiday is on Monday the 1st May and the bank holiday for the Coronation of King Charles III is on 

the 8th of May. 

 

Standard Attainment Tests (SATs)  

The Year 6 children are invited to have their breakfast here at school on 9th, 10th, 11th, and 12th 

May. They may arrive at school at 8:20. This will allow them to settle into school promptly in 

readiness for the SATs tests that week. If your child does not wish to attend, then please ensure 

that he/she arrives punctually, as we cannot begin the SATs until every pupil has arrived. A further 

letter with details of the test timetable will be sent to all Year 6 parents next week.  

 

Curriculum Newsletters 

This term, the children will be learning through lots of exciting topics. Each class teacher has 

prepared a curriculum newsletter for parents, so that you can discuss and support learning at 

home. These will be sent out tomorrow via ParentMail. 

 

Coronation Celebrations 

We are excited to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III at school on Friday 5th May, when 

we will be holding an afternoon picnic on the school field. We would like to invite parents to join 

us for this event. We will open the school gates at 2:30pm and ask that you bring a picnic blanket 

and any food that you would like to share with your child/ren. In school we do have a child with a 

nut allergy so please do not bring in any food in that contains nuts or has been in contact with 

nuts. We will be asking staff and children to wear red, white, and blue for the day and would love 

it if you would like to join us by also wearing these colours. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Gayle Ellis, Headteacher 


